The Helping Hands 4-H meeting was called to order on Tuesday October 5,2021 by President
Haylee Potter. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Hannah and the 4-Pledge was led by Sam.
Roll call was taken with attendance of 2 Advisors, 7 members, and 4 parents. The Roll Call
question was: What is Your Favorite Fruit?

The minutes of the last meeting was approved as read. The Treasurer’s Report was given. The
Health Report was to eat Fruits and Vegetables. There was no Safety Report.

The Helping Hands is hosting a Holiday Bazar on Saturday, October 16,2021 from 10:00A.M.
until 3:00 P.M. at the Moose in Greenville, Ohio. The next Meeting is November 20,2021 at 5:00
P.M at the Moose.



